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15.  The Committee also acknowledges the in-kind contributions of Member States and is, 

particularly, grateful to the host countries of the training programmes for their 

organisational support which have always been vital to the success of the programmes.  

 
16. Before bringing my report to a close, allow me to re-iterate Ghana’s long-standing 

commitment to the realization of the objectives of the Programme of Assistance and our 

chairmanship of the Advisory Committee.  We highly value the support and cooperation 

demonstrated over the years by all member States and remain committed in our service.  

 
17.  Ms. Khalilah Hackman, the legal Adviser of the Permanent Mission of Ghana would be 

introducing the zero draft at the close of the debate with the intention of undertaking in-

person consultations at scheduled times to be indicated by the Secretariat. We look forward 

to your distinguished participations in the consultations and count on your cooperation.  

I thank you for the kind attention.  

 

 

 

  

 


